
To, 
Department of Corporate Services 
BSE Limited 
25th Floor, P. J. Tower, 

Dala l Street, 
Fort, Mumbai- 400 001 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Security ID: RHETAN Security Code: 543590 

Sub: General Update on Solar Plant Project of the Company 

15th February, 2025 

In continuation to our previous communication dated 61
h December, 2024, we are pleased to provide you with 

an update on the progress of the solar plant installation and related approvals. 

As mentioned earlier, the Company is in the process of establishing a solar plant at Village UN, Taluka Kankrej, 

District Banaskantha, for captive consumption to power our factory premises in Kadi, Gujarat. 

We are happy to inform you that the Company has now received connectivity approval from Gujarat Energy 

Transmission Corporation (GETCO) for Stage-2. Additionally, GETCO has approved the Technical Feasibility 

Report (TFR) for a 1 MW (AC) -1.25 MW (DC) capacity for Stage-2. In light of this, the Company is now 

proceeding with the submission of the Final GEDA Registration letter. 

We will continue to keep you informed of any further developments. 

Kindly take the above information on your records. 

Thanking you. 

Yours faithfully, 

For Rhetan TMT Limited 

Shalin A. Shah 

Managing Director 

DIN:00297447 
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